Jonelle Bobak, a graduate of Draughn High School and a
two-year student at Western Piedmont Community
College, was awarded the Harry L. Hallyburton
Scholarship to further her education at Gardner Webb

University. Jonelle desires to earn a communications
degree with which she can obtain a carcer with a
newspaper or a Christian radio station.




